
View this email in your browser

In This Issue
August 3rd, 2022

1. Sustainable Commute Concierge Pilot Program
2. Stock Farm Roo!op ‘Z’ Parking Extended
3. Free Giveaway! Bike to Wherever Day Swag

Sustainable Commute Concierge
Pilot Program

Start your sustainable commuting journey without spending all your time planning!

https://mailchi.mp/dbd642890775/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-august-3-15507796?e=%5BUNIQID%5D


Want to start commuting sustainably to work, but don’t know where to start?
Overwhelmed by the number of benefits programs and resources provided to
support your sustainable commute, but aren’t sure what exactly you’re eligible
for?

Then sign up today for the Sustainability Program O"ice’s Sustainable
Commute Concierge Pilot Program! Submit a few details regarding your shi!
times, home location, and commute preferences and the concierge will
generate a route plan to get you to and from your work location in the most
sustainable way possible.

For questions or more information,
email sustainability@stanfordhealthcare.org

mailto:sustainability@stanfordhealthcare.org


Stock Farm Roo!op ‘Z’ Parking
Extended

'Z' permit parking can continue to use Stock Farm Garage beyond August 31, 2022

'Z' permit parking is allowed on the roo!op level of the Stock Farm Garage

The temporary ‘Z’ permit parking at the Stock Farm Garage (360 Oak Road)
roo!op, which was previously stated to end on August 31, 2022, has been
extended.

‘Z’ permit parking in this location will continue to be allowed through
August 31, 2023, unless otherwise announced by Transportation Services.

For questions about 'Z' permit parking options, please reach out to Stanford
Medicine Transportation Services.

CLICK TO SIGN UP

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/45a93a0388e446f9825b4a2a5eeb8894


Free Giveaway! Bike to Wherever Day
Swag 

A second chance to take home Bike Month merch!

Sign up for a chance to receive a Bike To Wherever Day t-shirt or tote bag!

Didn’t get a chance to swing by an energizer station on Bike to Wherever Day
this year? You could still get some extra swag!

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services has a limited amount of extra Bike
to Wherever Day T-Shirts and Bags, and they could be yours. Shirts and bags
will be distributed while supplies last, so request yours today!

Sign up at the link below to request your swag.

CONTACT TRANSPORTATION SERVICES

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Contact/


Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try a Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot (Menlo Park) and the Santa Clara Park & Ride Lot (near
Levi Stadium) provide FREE parking and transportation for sta" at the main
hospital campus. Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride that
connects directly to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
SRI Park & Ride | Santa Clara Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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